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Name:
Sandra Williams
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On behalf of:
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Telephone:
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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Reference B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -Comment:This new road will be beneficial
to so many, enabling many to access the south of the city much more safely. The current roads are heavily used and an accident waiting to happen. The green
space will also provide a much needed local location for families to enjoy.
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